
Dear Brooke Grove Families, 

I hope that you are having a fun and relaxing summer! We implemented a wonderful summer program 
here at Brooke Grove during the month of July, and now we are ramping up for the 2022-23 school year! 
As we prepare to reconnect with our communities, our Sherwood Cluster principals planned an in-
person cluster event for next Tuesday, August 16th at the Fair Hill Shopping Center. We will have 
popsicles for students and information for parents. Please click here for more details. All families and 
staff are welcome to this informal meet & greet.  We hope to see you there!  

Upcoming dates: 

August 18-19- Kindergarten Orientation 

August 22/23 - Classroom Assignments will be sent out to parents via email 

August 26, 10:00 am - "Sneak Peek" - parents and students come visit new classrooms 

August 29 - First Day of School! 

September 5 - Holiday 

September 8 - Back to School Night 

September 9 - PTA Back to School Picnic 

Please stay tuned for more information to start the school year - coming soon! 

Best, 

Jolynn Tarwater, Principal 

Brooke Grove Elementary 

 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.smore.com%2F4ft2r%2520&data=05%7C01%7Ctammy_hertel%40mcpsmd.org%7Cdf6a6a1421ce486b1e7e08da7a2d6e4a%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C1%7C0%7C637956632796783851%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=M%2F0FfZ9s%2B0%2F9uVv1nmH3UqL9Nau2o1lBUNW7fefm5uA%3D&reserved=0

